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Halloween Party at Boys & Girls Club 
 
Shelton, CT, October 22, 2007 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck 

Valley’s T.G.I.F. Program will be hosting a Halloween Party on Friday, October 26. Wear 

your costume and walk through our Haunted House. There will be a Dance Party, candy, 

and food. 6-10 pm. Must be 10-13 years old. There is a $10 membership fee. For more 

information, please call Shaye Roscoe at 924-9329. 

 

For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit us 

at www.bgc-lnv.com.   
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